WYY BORDEN Season’s Greetings!

Financial Services  Published on Borden Financial Services (https://bordenfinancial.ca)

Season's Greetings!

Posted on: December 7, 2015

On behalf of Natalie, Vienna, Berlin, London & myself, we wish you all the best over the upcoming holiday season.
We will be staying in Calgary this year and will be out of the office from December 22nd to January 3rd.

Our Annual Portfolio Strategies Christmas Party will take place at the Calgary Tower on December 18th which
we're really looking forward to. After that, it should be a busy Christmas at the Borden household with three excited
little girls!

Please let me know if there is anything that we can do for you before the break and have a Happy New Year!

Bryce A. Borden
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